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Comments: I consider myself an environmentalist and generally support all manner of land protection. However

hanggliding is a very low volume, low impact activity, more importantly King mountain is a world class soaring

site, of which there are very few. This isn't an activity that can be done just anywhere, we need the few sites we

have around the country. Please adjust the measure to permit continued flying.


